
 Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

Minutes for 

June 2, 2021 

 
Andy Fiske, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. 

 

Present: Alan Greenberg -Vice Chairman, Missy Kakela-Boisvert, Sr. Administrative Assistant 

to BOH 

 

Not present - Tom Fichtner - BOH Member 

 

Location – Join Microsoft Teams Meeting  

 

The board reviewed the septic inspection card that the town of Hopkinton uses.  Andy asked 

Missy to create a version for them to review for the next meeting.  They then reviewed the new 

well permit application.  They agreed on some changes.  Missy will send out the revised version 

for the next meeting.   

 

Next, they reviewed the new bills that were received from the VNA.  They accepted what the 

VNA submitted and will pay the bills from January 1, 2021 to June 30, 2021.  Andy will stop by 

the office and sign the addendum to the contract. 

 

Missy received an email from the owner of 4 Elm Street regarding his neighbor at 8 Hastings 

Street and the rabbit cages.  4 Elm Street has a shallow dug well and is concerned about the 

waste from the rabbits contaminating his well.  Currently, there is nothing in the private well 

regulations regarding distance of animal waste to private well.  The board asked Missy to send 

Max Carbone the Animal Inspector to do an inspection. 

 

Next meeting will be June 23, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Alan made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Andy steps down as chair seconds the motion.  

Both members agreed.  Meeting adjourned at 7:56 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved November 9, 2021 


